
 

Thank You 
Thank you to the families that walked with us and watched the East Cobber Parade. We had a fantastic day 

celebrating Mrs. Johnson and Mrs. Wilkinson!  
 

A huge thank you to our PTA and volunteers for a wonderful BINGO Night! It was a BLAST!  

 

 
 

Cobb Schools Foundation Ambassador  
. The Foundation has three pillars, learning interventions, scholarships, and family stabilization. The purpose is 

to support our students and schools! Megan Arocho, Instructional Specialist is Keheley’s Ambassador to the 

Cobb Schools Foundation. Thank  you! 

 

What I Need (WIN)  
WIN is Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursdays from 7:20-7:50am. All students are participating in structured 

math problem solving on Tuesdays and specifically needed math fluency on Wednesdays and Thursdays. 

Students are grouped according to skill level/academic need and work with a grade level teacher or support 

teacher. If you are a car rider, get to school early, so you can participate in WIN for math! It’s basically 

morning tutoring for math facts!   

 

Enrichment  
Kindergarten through 2nd grade students participate in morning enrichment on Mondays and 3rd through 5th 

grade participate on Friday mornings. We have many morning activities, so get to school early, so you can 

participate from 7:20-7:50am! 

 

Write Out Loud    Open Art Studio 

Fitness Frenzy    Maker Space 

Instrument Extravaganza  STEM 

Out of the Box 

 

Meals for Woodstock 
The first and third Tuesday of every month Vingenzo’s Italian restaurant, in downtown Woodstock, offers 

free meals to those who are suffering from food insecurity. Please forward the attached flyers to families at 

your school who you know can benefit from this service. 


